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The Caldwell Police Department is proud to announce the addition of the Special Olympics Idaho, Law 

Enforcement Torch Run patrol car to its fleet. The vehicle was unveiled during the Caldwell leg of the 

torch run on May 24. 

The Law Enforcement Torch Run for Special Olympics is a fundraiser for Special Olympics. Known as 

Guardians of the Flame, law enforcement members and Special Olympics athletes carry the Flame of 

Hope into the Opening Ceremony of local competitions, and into Special Olympics State, Provincial, 

National, Regional, and World Games. The 2024 games take place in Caldwell June 7-8. To learn more 

about Special Olympics Idaho, including information on volunteer and support opportunities, please 

visit www.specialolympicsidaho.org 

Caldwell Police would like to thank The Sign Shoppe of Caldwell for its help in designing the Special 

Olympics Idaho patrol vehicle. 

“We are proud to unveil our new patrol car, which showcases my commitment as the Chief to ensuring 

our most vulnerable communities are represented with pride and compassion,” said Chief Ingram, 

Caldwell Police Department.  

This car joins five other specialty cars in the CPD fleet, the College of Idaho car, the Pink Ribbon Breast 

Cancer Awareness car, the Domestic Violence Awareness car, the Caldwell Night Rodeo car, and the 

Caldwell High School-themed car.  
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